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15 August 2018 
 
Mr Sebastian Roberts 
General Manager, Network Expenditure 
Australian Energy Regulator 
GPO Box 520 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
By email: EndeavourRemittal2014-19@aer.gov.au 

Remade draft decision Endeavour Energy 2014-19 

Dear Mr Roberts 

Energy Consumers Australia is the national voice for residential and small business energy 
consumers. Established by the Council of Australian Governments Energy Council (the Energy 
Council) in 2015, our objective is to promote the long-term interests of energy consumers with respect 
to price, quality, reliability, safety and security of supply. 

We appreciate the opportunity to respond to the Australian Energy Regulator’s remade draft decision 
on the distribution determination for NSW electricity distributor, Endeavour Energy, for the 2014-19 
regulatory control period. 

We supported Endeavour Energy’s remittal proposal (in our letter to the AER of 16 April 2018), which 
was the result of our engagement with them to satisfactorily bring this matter to a close.  

Energy Consumers Australia considers that the AER draft decision to accept Endeavour Energy’s 
proposal to recover total revenues of $4143.4 million ($, nominal) from consumers over the five-year 
2014-19 regulatory control period is in the long-term interests of consumers. As a result of the AER’s 
draft decision an estimated $227.1 million will be returned to consumers in the period 2019-24.   

In the 2019-24 period we are engaging productively with Endeavour Energy to ensure consumers 
receive real reductions in the prices for network services.  

If you would like to discuss anything related to this issue further, please do not hesitate to contact me, 
or Lynne Gallagher on (02) 9220 5500.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Rosemary Sinclair AM 
Chief Executive Officer 


